
 

 

Newsletter:  02 10 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
All pupils in years 2,3,4,5,& 6 are in the Christmas 

Extravaganzer on all performances. 

Christmas Extravaganza tickets 

This year we are having 3 performances. Monday 11th December 

at 1.30pm, Tuesday 12th December at 3.30pm and Wednesday 

13th December at 6.00pm.  Each family with children in years 2-6 

will be allocated 2 tickets in the first instance. Please contact the 

office with your preferred performance day and time. 

Tickets will be issued on a first come first served basis. 

After a review of the expenditure involved to run the Breakfast & 

Afterschool Clubs. The Governors have found no alternative but 

to raise our prices with effect from 1st January.  This is the first 

increase since the clubs started, food prices and staffing costs 

have steadily gone up over the years. I hope you agree that our 

clubs provide value for money for your children.  The new charges 

per child will be  Breakfast Club £3.00 without breakfast or £4.00 

to include breakfast.                                                            

Afterschool Club £4.00  for the first hour 3.15 to 4.15pm, after 

4.15pm, £8.00. Please note this club will still finish at 5.30pm. 

London Residential we will be departing on Tuesday 21st at 

6.00am. Staff will be waiting for you on the Millennium Green, 

where the bus will depart from. To ease parking congestion the 

bus company have asked for parents not to park on the Green. 

So please can you park at school and walk your child over to 

meet us.  

Family Values 

We celebrated World Kindness Day on Monday. Miss Baglow did 

an assembly on kindness, before the classes completed lots of 

fun activities in their classrooms. They made kindness potions, 

kindness buckets, kindness flowers and even wrote some 

kindness poems too! 

Miss Baglow challenged the children to carry out random acts of 

kindness to see if they could reach 100 by Monday. 

Notices 

Dates for your diary:- 

Christmas Lunch  Wednesday 6th December                                                                                       

Carol Service                   Friday 8th December 2pm –3.00pm   Reception 

and Yr 1 children will be performing the Nativity during the Carol 

Service.      

Christmas Extravaganza         

Monday 11th December 1.30 - 3pm                                   

Tuesday 12th December 3.30 - 5pm                          

Wednesday 13th December 6 - 7.30pm 

Class Torridge  Due to the London residential next week, homework 

and spellings will not be set. 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Luie Heppenstall, Hannah Comer, Blake 

Miller, Xavier Shapland, Lily Wyatt-Kemp and 

Dempsey Heppenstall 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 

 

Olivia-Grace Blackmore 

 

 

Notices 

Isabel Dapling has lost her school cardigan aged 5-6yrs 

and a pink glove, please check that your child hasn’t 

taken them home by mistake. 

 

Class Bray Please bring a bag to take topic work home 

on Monday. 

 

Class Lyn No spellings this week. Please practise the 

words and lyrics for our play. 

Reminder—artefacts are due in on 24th November. 

 

Children in Need Thank you to everyone who came to 

school dressed in spots or brightly coloured clothing 

today. We raised a fantastic £291.77. 

 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

Friday 17th November 2017 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



PRE-SCHOOL 

As it was Children In Need on Friday and due to different children attending the Pre-School on assorted 
days, we have been fundraising all week.  The children had the opportunity to purchase a spotty wrist band, 
assorted cakes supplied by the staff and wear their favourite costume or of course spotty clothes for a small 
donation.  Some of the children also collaged our own Pudsey Bear to display on the wall.  Thanks to eve-
ryone who helped us to help this wonderful charity. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  From September 2017, we are also offering the 30 hour free 
childcare entitlement where you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved 
setting to accept 2 year old funding for 2yr olds. For further information or to arrange a visit, please contact 
us on 01598 710019. 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP   
 

Fabulous fun with the stickers and then the wooden peg puzzles.  Great singing at song time, its 

fantastic when the children show such enthusiasm. 

We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies 

and toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing

-along.  For further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 

 

 

BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
 

Bar meals available every Friday 5-9.30pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour 

from 5-7pm!  
 

   

 

 

 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59 No winner again last week so it is a double rollover! 
 
Christmas Fair Friday 1st December 3.00 - 5.00 pm  
We would be grateful for any donations of sweets, mince pies and clotted cream.  Also any unwanted soft 
toys for the tombola.  
 
We need volunteers to help set up, run the stalls and pack away.  Melissa will be going around next week 
with time slots for stalls. 
 
Meeting A meeting to plan and discuss the Christmas Fair, will be held tonight Friday - 17th 
November 6pm at the Sports Club. All welcome. 
 
Vice Chair We are still looking for a vice chair to join the committee.  If you are interested please speak to 
Melissa or Louise or come along to tonight’s meeting! 
 
Christmas Hamper Thank you to everyone who has put their name down to contribute an item towards the 
Christmas hamper - please see Sian if you would like to be added to the list. 
 

tel:01598%20710019


 

 

Future dates for your Diary:  

 

 

Saturday 25th November playing live THE GARDEN CLUB 9pm 

 

New Years Eve - Playing Live SOULCRAFT & disco 9pm till late, free entry, finger 

buffet, all families welcome. 
 

We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, 

Table Tennis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-

Thursday 5.30pm-11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-

7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activities are on.  Membership prices £15 per family (with a 

max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £7.50 per adult, £3 per junior (under 16s)  Membership 

runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 

710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 

 

THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for chil-

dren's birthday parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire con-

tact Annie on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 

 

Friday Klub - We are open this Friday 17th November 6pm-8pm, for 7-15yrs, 

£1 subs, tuck shop available and then we are open again on the following Fri-

days 1st December and 15th December. 
 
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  open every Thursday so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obliga-
tion to attend every week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of 
mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life 
Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
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